
THE AMERICAN UNIVERSITY 
Washington, Disiricl oí Columbia 20X116 

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY AND REtIClON 

December 8, 1970 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010 

Dear Professor Mora: 

The Department of Philosophy at The American üniversity conducís annually 
a Gradúate Philosophy Colloquium in conjunction with its developing 
gradúate program in philosophy. It is my pleasure to invite you to speak 
to this Colloquium during the second semester of the academic year, 
1970-71, if this inight be possible within your schedule. The group nor-
mally meets on Tuesday afternoons at 3:30 P.M. Lee me suggest as a 
posslbility the date of April 20, 1971 for your appearance. For this I 
am able to offer you an honorarium of $75.00 plus your expenses. 

Needless to say, we hope it will be possible for you to accept this invi-
tation. If you can accept, in your reply I should be pleased to receive 
a proposed title for your presentation as we shall soon be sending the 
spring semester program to the printer. 

I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely yours, 

Harold A. Durfee, Chairman 
Dept. of Philosophy and Religión 
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